From: Stewart, Sarah

To: Mason, Scott; Earl Duval
Subject: Let"s meet up
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 11:43:00 AM

Scott- | am hoping we can find some time next week for me to introduce you to Earl Duval. Earl
works for the Cog Railway and is leading the planning and permitting process for their new project
called “Lizzie’s Station” on Mount Washington. Earl met with our team here at the DNCR to go over
the next steps to evaluate and study the vegetation on the site. Earl is eager to get to know the folks
at Fish and Game to learn what the process is to ensure proper consideration for wildlife there as
well. | though it would be helpful if | made the initial introduction and ask Earl to walk you through
their project plans. Tuesday at 2pm works for me. Thursday is pretty flexible all day. We could meet
up for lunch on Thursday if you want.

Have a great Memorial Day weekend!

Sarah
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